
    ​St Clare’s College 
 

 
29 April 2019 
 

      Years 11 and 12 Parent/Student/Teacher Meetings 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We are writing to inform you that St Clare’s College will be shortly taking bookings for the upcoming Year 11                    
and 12 Parent/Student/Teacher meetings. 
 
The meetings will take place on ​Wednesday 22 May 2019 between 2:00pm and 7:00pm in the College                 
Library and Mezzanine​. Your daughters’ teachers will be available to discuss their progress thus far and                
develop goals and strategies to further enhance their academic success. Students are required to attend               
interviews in their full school uniform. 
 
All students will be dismissed at 1:20pm on Tuesday 22 May to accommodate the meetings. 
 
Bookings on the Sentral parent portal will open at 9am on Friday 3 May 2019 and close at 5pm on Monday                     
20 May 2019.  
 
The URL for access to the portal is: ​https://sentral.stclares.catholic.edu.au/portal/login 
 
Should you experience any difficulties logging into the portal please do not hesitate to contact Mr Ben                 
Johnson at the College for assistance. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Ms Courtney McNally                                                                           Mrs Kerrie McDiarmid 
Administration Coordinator Deputy Principal 
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